
  

 
 

 

Medan, 09 September 2021 
 
Dear Taufiq Hidayat, Sp.A, M.Kes, 
 
Thank you for your abstract submission for KONIKA XVIII 2021.  
 
Your abstract has reviewed and it meets acceptance requirements set forth by the scientific 
committee: 
 

Title of your abstract 1 Doctor, is it incomplete Kawasaki Disease? 

Title of your abstract 2  

Type of session E-POSTER 

 
In case you have not settled your registration fee, please do before 13 September 2021. If 
any presenter has failed to complete the payment by this date, KONIKA 2021 has the right for 
not including your presentation at the congress program.  
 
If you have already submitted the registration fee, please proceed to see the E-POSTER 
preparation and submission information on the congress website. We will send the link to 
submit your E-POSTER very soon. 
 
Congratulations on your achievement. Should you have any questions, please contact email 
scientific@konikamedan2021.com  
 
Yours sincerely, 
The Organizing Committee of KONIKA XIII 2021  
 

 

 

 
Prof. Dr. Munar Lubis, Sp.A(K) 

Chairman 
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